


State of the Chapter

As of March 13th, our chapter
 holds 21 active brothers. Of this,
16 are on sports teams, and 3 are
in Greek-letter honor societies,.

In the Fall 202 semester, we 
achieved a chapter GPA of 3.1,
higher than any other campus
fraternity. A newer development
from our Scholarship chair is that
we put together a scholarship
competition where small groups of
brothers competed fr the highest  

 So far, we have scheduled two
 philanthropy events for later this
semester: Derby Days and a
partnered event with Phi Delta
Theta, both at TBA dates. 

Compared to the past two 
semesters, our chapter was well
prepared to cope with the
implications of COVID. We were
able to have a safe and successful
pledge process, and in compliance
with recent state regulations, we
are able to safely host our weekly
chapter meetings 

 collective GPA. Besides giving an
extra incentive for brothers to
work on their grades, this also got
brothers to use their competition
groups as study groups where we
helped and motivated one
another.




